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Happy 2022 from all of us at Mesha’'s Village!

Thank you for another amazing year - we couldn't have done it without you.

Kendra Gives Back
Event Recap

Another year and another amazing
turn-out for our 4th annual Kendra
Scott event. Thank you to all who
joined us at the Domain, purchased
raffle tickets, or supported by shopping
online.

This was our best year yet, and with
your help, we raised over $3,500!
That's enough to provide a student with
nearly 4 years of school!

Stay Connected!

P P Can't get enough of our kids? Follow their school on
We are
_ Back To School

e @meshasvillage to see the latest photos of our students!

Instagram @haradalipreprimary and follow us

i




Student Spotlight

We love to highlight and give our admiration to individual students for all their hard
work, and this month we're recognizing Yunis, sponsored by the Mahmood family!

See her "About Me" worksheet below that she did on our most recent trip to Arusha.
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January Birthdays

It's a big month for MV birthdays!
In January, we got to celebrate our board members
Jordan and Linda as well as our students with

Yunis turing 6 and Johnson turning 9.




Swahili Sayings

In conversing with the children and our local friends,
we have learned a bit of Swabhili, the native language
in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education,
we want to share some of what we have learned with

you all.

"Kuku™ meaning "Chicken"

Pictured above: Johnfine (chicken) was a special gift given to us by Junior & Helen’s

parents as a thank you for sponsoring their children.

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha's Village
member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or

email meshasvillage@gmail.com.



